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TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 323139-0850 

DATE: March 3,2005 

TO: Kay Flynn, Chief, Records and Hearing Services; Marguerite Lockard, Deputy 
Clerk 

John Duffey, Bureau of Regulatory Review FROM: 

RE: Docket Number 03 1072 

Yesterday, I returned confidential documents in this proceeding to your offices. This docket has 
been recently administratively closed. 

Please contact BellSouth, Mary Rose Sirianni to let her know that all requested or claimed 
confidential documents are ready to be returned to BellSouth. 

cc: Carl Vinson 
Felicia Banks 


